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Nay in all these things we are more than conquerors through 
him that loved us. Romans 8:37   
 

The Testimony Of Brother David Jones 
Hello everyone, 

     I first came to the Albany Rescue Mission almost three years ago because of 

problems with alcohol. I had lost a job due to my drinking and had also lost my 

last remaining immediate family member and needed help. At the Mission I 

found people who had been where I was, and also re-connected with Jesus. I 

was given several different jobs within the Mission and found myself part of a 

family again. 

     Personal issues came up which caused me to want to drink again so I left 

after just over two years and wound up in a program in another city but 

returned “home” in November of 2022. I have learned much about myself in the 

last three years and have the Albany Rescue Mission (as well as you, our 

donors) to thank you for helping me get my life back together again. I truly 

enjoy serving God and the Mission in my current role at the Thrift Store and am 

forever grateful for the opportunity I have been given. 

     I just recently celebrated six months of sobriety which I could not have 

achieved without God’s Divine help and the Albany Rescue Mission. As the song 

says, “Thank you for giving to the Lord, I am a life that was changed!” 

     May God bless each and every one of you. 
David Jones 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Bear ye one another's burdens, and so fulfil the law of Christ.  Galatians 6:2 
 

If you have a prayer request that you would like to have published in the newsletter,  
please make a note on your reply card or mail us a letter, also please write it out clearly. 

If any names are misspelled in this newsletter, we apologize in advance.  
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MISSION OUTREACH RESULTS FOR MARCH 2021 

Individual Cases      Professions of Faith in Christ 

Emergency Aid    195    Mid-Day Chapel Service   15 

Emergency Food Bags     55    Men’s Program Division     8 

Misc. Donations    275    Women’s Program Division     4 

        Mission Outreach      7 

Free Clothing: Hundreds of individual pieces.  Over 7,000 meals served per month. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The pieces of this newsletter mailing were designed using Microsoft products. 

 

 

REACHING THE LEAST, THE LAST, THE LOST 

  * Ministering to the least, the last, & the lost since 1989 *  

The AlbanyRescueMission of the LORD 
News from and about Albany Rescue Mission, Inc. 
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DIRECTOR’S NOTES 
 

 
 

35th Anniversary of ARM 
“Emergency May Day, May Day" 

 

Dear Supporters and Friends of ARM, 
 

      I want to take time to tell you about William and Allison Daniel, who have taken over 

daily operations at the mission. William better known as Little Larry is sold out to serve the 

Lord. Because of my health conditions I am doing my work from my home office. I will have  

to have an operation. When I go to Heaven, Little Larry will be the New Director. I pray you 

will give your support, Keep me in your Prayers, My operation is scheduled for May 2nd .   

Many of you know what we stand for here which of course is and has always been 

bringing men, women, and children to the saving gospel of our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ. I 

was adopted at the age of 3 by a good family that save my life physically. Then at the age of 

40, I got saved by the Lord who gave me eternal life and saved my soul. We hope and pray 

that you have trusted the Lord. Only Jesus saves! We continue to offer help to any man, 

woman, or child and have the largest public feeding program in our area. Most importantly, 

we share God’s love and the only saving gospel of our Lord Jesus Christ, to The Least, The 

Last, and The Lost. 

Now our “May Day” – our food prices are increasing.  We are now 

entering our highest 6 months for utility bills. These are also the lowest 

months for donations.  The national economic concerns in these times 

are hurting the poorest people, and they turn to us for help.  This 

ministry receives NO help from the Federal Government . . .  we 

depend on God’s provision through you. We have details inside the 

newsletter about how you can help.  Please keep us in your prayers.   

 

         You can read our books online and view some preaching videos 

& music – please visit us at www.AlbanyRescueMission.org  
 

Where you can donate online through PayPal.  

May the Lord bless you and your family as we serve Him, 

           Saved to serve, 

Bro. Larry Hample  
Founder/Director 
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Please look 

inside the 

newsletter for 

some practical 

ways that you 

can help us to 

feed the hungry. 
 

http://www.albanyrescuemission.org/
http://www.albanyrescuemission.org/


BREAKING NEWS!!! 

Our New Thrift Store Warehouse 
 

 

Dear friends & Supporters, 
     We invite you to come and check out our thrift store warehouse! We have a lot of 
sales going on. We want to extend a sincere thank you to everyone that has helped us 
in our hour of need to get to where we are today with this ongoing project. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Special Thanks To: Dave’s Computer Services in Albany Ga (229)_518-4142 : their 
staff helped the office with updating our computer database for us and helping us 

with keeping our computers working and up to date. 
Donations of food or money should be directed to 604 N. Monroe St., Albany, GA, 31701 

 

 

* Donation receipts update* 

Dear friends,  We mailed out reciepts for January & February back in March. If you didn’t receive yours or need to report any 
corrections. You may contact us at the ministy office at (229) 435-7615 

We plan to mail out reciepts for March and April by the end of May. 

 
 

HOPE FOR THE HOMELESS 

REMEMBERING & HONORING 
 

Roofs, Roofs and More Roofs 
                                                              We thank the Lord for His provision, he has made a way where there  
                                                         seemed to be no way. Thanks to the City of Albany, Dougherty County, and 
                                                         Crosby’s Roofing (CRG). We are proud announce we have new roofs on  
                                                         Our Office, Kitchen, and Men’s Dormitory. This is a huge blessing. Now  
                                                         that we’re all dried in we will be able to continue to improve our 100 year  
                                                         old buildings. We want to thank The  
Dougherty County Board of Commission and their staff for their diligence,  
and dedication to make this happen and to Commissioner Edwards for  
presenting This great need before all parties involved, Thank You to All.  
     This whole experience has been amazing, what started out as a simple  
prayer, was channeled through an entire city and county and a year later 
God came through with a group of like-minded people and provided a great 
need and huge blessing, and for that we praise Him. 
Matthew 21:22 - And all things, whatsoever ye shall ask in prayer, believing, ye shall receive.  

Again I thank each individual that played a part in this blessing. 
 

Mission Update 
                                                               We just celebrated the graduation of two women and one man, and are 
                                                               Still rejoicing over the baptism of two men and one woman. As flowers 
                                                               Begin to bloom so has the lives of these residence, who came to The  
                                                               Albany Rescue Mission in a desperate search for a new life, and found  
                                                               that life In Christ Jesus or Lord.  We also have several new residences,  
                                                               each with a list of needs such as I.D.’s, Birth Certificate and SS cards. 
Apart from daily transportation to doctors, haircuts, probation, classes, prescriptions and many other 
appointments. Without your support these services and other ones we provide would not be in place to 
help these men and women. 
     Now that our buildings are dried out inside, we ask the Lord for  
Provisions for windows and paint. We are also in great need for a heating  
and cooling solution for our old buildings.  The last 34 years of using  
window units has rotted away our window sill plates, and not to mention  
the cost of having to replace units almost every year when one or more  
go out.  
 
                                                             
 

Thank You 
                                                          Thank you on behalf of my family, and the residence of  
                                            the Albany Rescue Mission for your continual support 
in blessing The Least, The Last, and The Lost. It’s because of your generosity 
that the goodness of God is shown unto those whom He leads to our door. 
They often arrive broken and in despair. As time passes and daily provisions 
are met, and the gospel presented their eyes brighten up and they have hope. 
Lives are being changed and you are a part of that change. Thank You !!! 

Saved To Serve Larry Daniel 
 

LEADING THE LOST TO THE LORD 

Attn: Our Women and Children’s Ministry currently has 
openings available for homeless women or women with small 

children. We do not require an I.D. 

Special Needs: For those wanting to donate items to the mission, we are always 
in need of both men’s and women’s underwear, as well and towels and 
washcloths. Personal hygiene items for both men and women are also 
appreciated, ie: Razors, soap, deodorant, Female hygiene products etc. 

URGENT  
NEED 

 

NON-PERISHABLE FOOD 
We are serving many meals from our kitchen,  

and we are distributing many food bags. 
Our supplies of non-perishable foods are dwindling. 

Can you please help us re-stock our “pantry”? 

 


